
  

 

 

 

Date: April 29, 2025 

 

 

Holiday Notice 
 

 

 

This is to inform the partners, managers, office staff, and all article and 

apprentice students that the Rahman Anis & Co., Chartered Accountants 

branch office will remain closed Thursday, 1st May 2025 on the Occasion 

of International Workers' Day. The office will be opened on Sunday, 4th 

May 2025.  

 

                   

 

 

 

By Order of the Partners 

 

 

 

 

 

Md. Wahid Murad, FCA 

Partner  

Rahman Anis & Co. 
 

 

 


